
Volunteer Officer Report February 2020  

Charlotte Blackman – School of Fine & Performing Arts Rep   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

Meeting with all LSFPA reps and student engagement lead to discuss upcoming events and 
how we will work on them. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

All disciplines working to put works together for fundraiser 

Plans for next month  

Music fundraiser 
Raising money for LSFPA Summer Ball 


